CRA Newsletter, 2-11-2019

Parent Survey
As of 3:30 today, there are only 71 parent surveys that have been completed. We need a minimum of

ten parent responses per classroom in order to have valid data. So if you haven’t taken the parent
survey online just yet, please do! The survey deadline is Thursday, February 14 by midnight. As a
convenience for parents, we will have a few laptop computers set up in the front lobby or the
multipurpose room for you to take the survey while you’re in the school for Parent Teacher
Conferences. The survey takes just a few minutes to complete. We’d love to hear about your
experience at CRA. (One survey per household please. :)

Access the survey through the link below:
https://uepc.col.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_e9cVWEOQ0SSgiZrn

Lost & Found

While you're in the school for Parent Teacher Conferences, please stop by the Lost &
Found to claim any familiar clothing that may belong to your child. The Lost & Found is
currently filled with coats, gloves, hats and an array of other things, too. It will be set up
in the front hall outside the office.

LAPTOP SALE:

Last fall we replaced the teacher laptops with newer computers. The used laptops are now going on sale
and we would like our patrons to have first dibs at purchasing one. Here are the specs and quantities for
each:

[10] Dell 15.4" Intel Core i5 2.4Ghz, 4GB RAM 250 GB -- $75
[3] Dell Laptops - same as above except 2.53Ghz, -- $S80
[1] Dell Laptops - same as above except 2.67Ghz -- $90

These computers are wiped clean. They have been checked out by our IT engineer and given the green
light. No warranty is being offered, however the user will likely have many years of use. These laptops
will be displayed in the front lobby from 2 pm to 7 pm as you enter for Parent Teacher Conferences on
Tuesday and Wednesday. These laptops would make for a great gift for your student. These will be sold
"as is" - the school can accept only cash or check. Your check should be made payable to Canyon Rim
Academy. We can place one on hold prior to Parent-Teacher Conferences if you think you might be
interested in owning one. Just call the front office with your name and phone number.

CALENDAR
Tuesday, February 12: 1:15 Dismissal

Parent Teacher Conferences

Book Fair, 11:30-8:00 in the Library
Wednesday, February 13: 1:15 Dismissal

Parent Teacher Conferences

Book Fair, 11:30-8:00 in the Library

Thursday, February 14: 1:15 Dismissal

No Band & Orchestra classes
Friday, February 15: NO SCHOOL
Monday, February 18: NO SCHOOL, President’s Day
Thursday, February 28: 3:15 Dismissal

Gallery Stroll, 6:30-8:00 p.m.
Friday, March 1. NO SCHOOL, Teacher Prep Day
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